
In Connecticut, an employer cannot ask for a diagnosis.  If the federal form is going to be used in Connecticut, 
the questions concerning a diagnosis must be crossed-out, whited out or masked in some way.  Other parts of 
the federal form that differ from Connecticut’s requirements also should be amended.  For example, the 1000 
hours requirement in Connecticut law versus the 1250 hours under the federal law.  


